Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting
August 4, 2008

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher,
Cory Davidson, 3 Village Green

The Board welcomed homeowner Cory Davidson to the meeting.

The town will be spraying for mosquitoes Tuesday August 5 at 9pm weather permitting.
Worcester Pest Control will be spraying the entire complex within the next week.

The light at the front of the complex has been repaired.

The Board discussed deck lumber, selection and delivery.

Pruning of bushes has begun.

Danny will review electrical boxes for exposed wood on the buildings.

The Board discussed snow plowing contract and the recent passing of Dick Hayes.

The roads in the complex will need repair- Aggregate will bid on the job.

The Board discussed late homeowners- late letters will be sent.

Minutes approved 4-0.

Next meeting Monday September 8 6 pm 3 Lex.






